
 
Happy New Year to 2023!! I hope you had a lovely Christmas break. 

Welcome back to the new term of Spring! Looking forward to 

continue our partnership.  

PE: 

P.E is on Wednesday 

and Thursday. Please 

ensure that children 

have the appropriate 

P.E clothing and 

footwear. 

School Uniform: 

Children should be 

wearing their winter 

uniform and school 

shoes. 

READING/RWI: 

In Year 5, reading is a 

priority. Children are 

expected to read 

daily for about 30 

minutes. Also their 

reading record must 

be checked and 

signed by parents. 

 

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is our 

school’s way of 

communicating. It is 

also the most 

effective way of 

communicating with 

each other. Therefore, 

please check Class 

dojo regularly, 

preferably, daily.   

Homework: 

Homework will be set 

regularly, posted o 

Class dojo and/or 

Doodle. Please do 

not hesitate to 

contact me for 

passwords. 

 

Important Dates: 

Parents Evening Book Looks 

– 24th – 25th January 2023  

Science Museum Trip – 

Monday 20th February 2023 

World Book Day – 2nd March 

2023  

British Science Week – 13th – 

17th March 2023 

Shakespeare Week – 20th – 

24th March 2023 

 

 

Year 5 Mass Dates:  

Ash Wednesday – 22nd 

February 2023 

Year 5 Mass – 8th March 

2023 

Year 5 Sacrament of 

Reconciliation – 23rd 

March 2023 

 


